BAC MEETING MINUTES 4/12/11

The meeting began at 7:00 in the district office conference room.

The following members attended: Alan Sacher, Vinny Lopreto, Teri Ahearn, Liz Morrison, Ed
Hudson, Larry Levy, Paul Killian, Denise Sullivan and Perry Russell. From the district office
was Bruce Singer. From the BOE were Rob Scavo and Mike Isernia. There were no visitors.

The following topics were discussed:

e Alan Sacher updated the committee on items discussed at the BOE meeting on 4/6.
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